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Awards Day Celebration 
 
At the February 11, 2018, meeting, we have 
the privilege of honoring this year’s award 
recipients. Their names are listed below. We 
hope you will join us to help honor and thank 
these outstanding individuals and 
organizations for their contributions to 
citizenship and civic responsibility. 
 
Lunch will be served at 1:00 p.m. that Sunday 
at the Harrison Ruritan Club on Highway 58 
followed by the awards meeting and ceremony 
at 2:00 p.m. 
 

Public Communications 
David Bobb  

George Washington Honor Medal 
 

Youth Essay  
Harper Sutton and Samuel Turner  

George Washington Honor Medal on Ribbon 
 

Distinguished Citizen/Outstanding Chapter 
Member  
Gail Pike 

 
Special Event  

Creative Discovery Museum 
Red, White and Blue Day Celebration 

 
Please RSVP to Patsy Henry at 364-4622  

Or Valerie Rutledge vrutledg@gmail.com 
 

WE WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 

Remember, we’d love to have others join our 
Chattanooga Chapter or help us send more 
students to Valley Forge in the future. Send 

your contributions or dues to: 
 

Valerie Rutledge, Treasurer 
P.O. Box 21443 

Chattanooga, TN  37424 
 

News from National 
 

The FFVF newsletter from Valley Forge 
featured Chattanooga Chapter Chattanooga, 
TN 
 
On September 21, the Chattanooga Chapter 
took part in the 7th Annual University of 
Tennessee at Chattanooga Constitution Day 
Lecture.  This year's guest lecturer was David 
Bobb, President of the Bill of Rights 
Institute.  Mr. Bobb's morning lecture was 
titled "Pluralism and Religious Livery: A 
View from the American Founding" and his 
evening lecture: "Humility, Moral Virtue, and 
the Constitution".  This event brought the 
students from the area middle schools, high 
schools, and universities, faculty and staff 
from various institutions, and community 
members. 
 
After an extensive nationwide 
search, the National Board of 
Directors has named David 
Harmer of Bountiful, Utah the 
new President and CEO of 
Freedoms Foundation at Valley 
Forge.  His first day will 
be February 1, 2018.  

 
 

Upcoming Meetings and Events 
 

April 26-29, 2018 
Youth Leadership Summit 

 
May 4, 2018 12:00 pm 

Armed Forces Day Celebration and 
Luncheon 

Location TBA 
 

May 6, 2018 2:00 pm 
Spring Luncheon and Office Installation 

Ruritan Club 
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